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 BURNSIDE BOWLING CLUB "The perfect location for any function". 
BBC is the perfect location for mature birthdays, get togethers, engagement parties, conferences and meetings, 

Christmas parties. 
Contact; hire@burnsidebowlingclub.com 

President’s Forum 

Update on COVID precautions at Burnside BC 
The Executive is doing what it can to minimise risks to our 
members while the pandemic continues. 

Please get your ‘booster’ vaccine shot as soon as you are able to 
do so, and if you are feeling unwell, or have any signs of a cold, 
stay home! 

We support the Ministry of Health’s latest recommendations about 
the wearing of masks to reduce the spread of COVID. We don’t 
enjoy wearing them, but they are now part of our daily lives. 

To keep you as safe as possible at Burnside: 

• Wear your mask whenever you are in the club pavilion, 
except for when you are seated for eating or drinking. 

• If you go to the bar or the bathroom, masks should be worn 
– just as you currently do in a café, bar or restaurant 

• Bar and kitchen volunteers/staff must wear a mask. 

• When playing bowls, masks may be worn if you wish.  

• We encourage keeping 1 metre distance from others where 
possible, and not shaking hands before and after play. 

• Remember to scan the QR code, or write your name in the 
register in the foyer, and wash or sanitise your hands to 
maintain good health. 

Television in the Lounge 
Do you have a modern 42” TV (approx size) that you no longer 
require? We are looking to replace the television above the 
kitchen door as it has stopped working. 

Club Jackets 

A big thank-you to those who helped distribute jackets on Friday 
and Saturday. Your help certainly made the process run 
smoothly. 

Club members whose lockers were unlocked – your jacket is in 
there. If those with lockers that were locked, unlock them, let me 
know and yours will be put in it . For those few who haven’t 
received theirs, future times will be organised. 

Many thanks to the helpers once again 

Millie Knox 

(and many thanks to you too Millie. ed.) 
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Bar Roster 

Here is the roster for the week ending 5th February 2022 

Monday 31st January John Switalla  
(Shift Manager for the week) 

4:00pm to 6.30pm 

  Selwyn Manning 3:00pm to 5:00pm 

Friday 4h February  Mike Murphy 4.30pm to 6.30pm    

Saturday 5th February Bruce Wakefield  
Mike Strange 

4.30pm to 6.30pm   

Men’s Match Committee 

Date Change for Men’s Club Triples 

Round 4 of the Men’s Club triples has been moved forward and will now be played this 
Saturday 29th January at 13:30.  If you are going to play your game at any other time, please 
notify the match committee. Note there will be no ability to play on the original date due to there 
being an inter center clash on that weekend. 

Draws 

Men’s Handicap singles draw is now up on the match room wall and website. Please play by 
the required dates. 

Matches to watch out for 

There are some good club Matches coming up as we get down to the serious end of 
competitions. This week the following games are scheduled  

• Thursday afternoon feature match 3pm 
Mens Singles: Jamey Ferris vs Bradley Down 

• Friday night feature match 515pm 
Mens pairs: Matt & Mike Small vs Richard Hocking & Craig Schroeder 

Odds and Ends 

Green Status on Webpage 

AJ has fixed the issue re accessing green status on cell phones. Many thanks to AJ for his 
indefatigable efforts in constantly updating and improving this invaluable source of information. 

Camellias 

John Reese is looking for Camellias that he can use to fill a few gaps behind the rear fence on 
Orchard Green. Give John a call on 348 0120 or 021 072 9220 if you can help. 
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Saturday Afternoon Bowls 29 January 2022 

Elmburn Shield; Burnside v Elmwood Park Friendly interclub match 

Starting at 1-00pm; to be played at Elmwood Park’s Donald Place green in Merivale.  
Donald Place runs off St Albans Street one block from Papanui Road. 

Conditions; Fours, mixed, club uniform. Please note that this match starts at 1-00pm.  

Skips please contact your team to confirm availability and to arrange transport. 
 Meet in the Club’s car park at 12-25 pm or if going direct tell your skip  | 
N.B. parking is limited in Donald Place so St Albans Street may be a better parking choice. 

 

Teams for Elmburn Shield Match 

 

1 John Reese  
manager  

Pauline Huggins Sandy Terrinoni Kazumi Cuthbertson 

2  John Switalla Warwick Ainger Jeff Clark Beth Mehaffey 

3  Scott Greenland  Bruce Wallace Graham Tate  Beryl Heperi 

4  Debbie Ho  AJ Van Hasselt Rosemary Harper  Johnny Rowe 

     

5  Neil Andersen  
manager 

Don Thurlow Winnie Lui  Ken Ocock 

6 George Nicoll Cliff Johns   Brenda Turner  Kay Smythe 

7  Geoff Clarke  Leo Crimmins John Church Sharyn Pryde 

8 Graham Lowery Mike Murphy Alistair Salt Kylie Joy 

 

Reserves; Paul McOscar*, Gaye Boyd*, Millie Knox* 
*Guaranteed a place in match V Bowls Papanui on Saturday, 26 February if entered for this 
event. 

 

Festival Bowls at Burnside starting at 1-30pm. 

Festival Bowls entries close on Friday, 28 January at 5-00 pm 
Entry sheets are posted in the match rooms or you can enter on line. 
Usual conditions; Club uniform, mixed, format depends on numbers, $3 entry if numbers 
warrant this. 

Any queries about these 2 events please contact Ken Wilson-Pyne 3582457 

 

Next Week 

February 5 – consult your Programme Book for what is on today. The Centre’s Post Christmas 
Inter-Club programme starts in earnest this Saturday. 

Festival Bowls/Organised Bowls will continue. Usual conditions apply; 1-30 start. Entries 
close Friday, 4 February at 5-00pm. Entry sheets are in the match rooms or please enter 
online. 
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Umpire’s Corner 

Question (LXXXII) 

Player ‘A’ plays a running bowl which misses the jack but comes into contact with a group of 
bowls at the back of the head. The running bowl rebounds from the bank and collides with one 
of the bowls which is still travelling across the green. What should happen to the bowl that was 
still moving? 

Answer 

The skips should place the bowl where they believe it would have come to rest. If they cannot 
agree, the end should be declared dead. (Law 37.5.2) 

Question (LXXXIII) 

Having won the previous end, player ‘A’ delivers the jack which goes straight into the ditch. 
Player ‘B’ then delivers a jack in line with the laws. Play continues and the end is subsequently 
declared dead. Who delivers the jack when the end is replayed? 

Free Kidney Health Check available 

From Regional Renal Educator, Kidney Health New Zealand 

We would offer to come into your facility on Tuesday, 1st February and test up to 15 people 
from 11am-2:30pm. People can make a booking directly through me via email. The testing 
takes 5-10mins per person and includes a urine test, blood pressure recording and a finger 
prick blood test if needed. Testing is completely confidential. If we find someone has a degree 
of kidney disease, we provide education, and all their results accompanied by a letter for them 
to pass onto their GP. 

Please feel free to get in contact with me if you require any further information. 

Please be aware we are approaching a few groups of people due to the short notice that this 
testing is due to occur. We will be going by a first come, first book basis. We look forward to the 
prospect of working with you and your community to promote healthy kidneys. 

Becs Hayston 

Email: becs.hayston@kidney.health.nz> 
Mobile:  027 483 5776 
Webpage: www.kidney.health.nz 

Sponsors of the Week 

 

For any signage contact Kyle  
Phone: 03 377 3214  o 
Email:   kyle@allsignedup.co.nz 

 

We are ecstatic to provide veterinary 
services for your pets in Avonhead and 
surrounding areas 

Peter McLean  

Phone: 03 3584417 
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